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Let’s get started! 
 

Welcome back. Hope you’ve had a great summer holiday. 

 

 Get started on the Junior Road Safety Officer scheme this year and appoint 2 JRSOs from 

Year 5 in September. The scheme runs best in the schools where the JRSOs have an 

enthusiastic helper in school (a teacher, TA or parent). 

 The main method of communication with school and JRSOs is via email. Or information on 

the Roadwise website. www.roadwise.co.uk  

 Organise a meeting with new JRSOs. Decide where you can have a notice board and 

introduce the JRSOs at assembly. Start a file/ diary to record your activities. There are 

prizes for the best school diaries in July. 

 Get the JRSOs to organise their first competition in school.  

 The JRSOs will be given themes on which to base their work each term. 

 

Resources 

The JRSOs will be supported in their work by the Road Safety & Travel Awareness team. 

Information and resources will be regularly updated on the Road wise website 

www.roadwise.co.uk  

 

The JRSOs will receive a handbook, badge and other resources when your school is registered for 

the 2016/17 scheme. 

 

 

 

To register on the scheme or to find out more contact: 

 

Ann Smallwood Road Safety and Travel Awareness Officer  

Ann.smallwood@northyorks.gov.uk 

 

 

http://www.roadwise.co.uk/
http://www.roadwise.co.uk/
mailto:Ann.smallwood@northyorks.gov.uk

